
 

 

The AAST Continuing Education Credit (CEC) Program provides educational providers and sleep 

center managers the opportunity to apply for and award AAST-CECs to students and participants 

with an approval process through the AAST Continuing Education Accreditation Committee.  

 

 Committed to assuring that 
approved programs meet 
requirements essential to 
maintaining and increasing a 
sleep professional’s knowledge 
and skills in the rapidly    
evolving sleep field 
 

 The CEC Accreditation 
Committee reviews educational 
applications for live, in-person 
events and online/e-Learning 
educational formats for AAST-
CECs 

 

 CECs earned through AAST-
approved educational 
opportunities will be accepted 
by the Board of Registered 
Polysomnographic Technologists 
(BRPT) for RPSGT, CPSGT and 
CCSH recertification 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Educational Providers who 
submit a program for review 
can take advantage of 
highlighting their approved 
educational programs on the 
AAST CEC Calendar, which 
reaches AAST’s community of 
2,500+ Members 
 

 Attendees, both AAST 
Members and Non-Members, 
can claim their official AAST 
Continuing Education Credit 
Certificate through the     

AAST site 

https://www.aastweb.org/cec-calendar

